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Dear Parents, 

 
As you are aware, there are potential dangers associated with the posting of personally identifiable information 
on a web site since global access to the Internet does not allow us to control who may access such information.  
These dangers have always existed; however, we as schools do want to celebrate your child and his/her work. 
The law requires that we ask for your permission to use information about your child. 

 
Throughout the school year there are times when your child's photograph/image may be taken or his/her name is 
used in print. Some of these times may include, but are not limited to, the following: 

 
• Articles in a school or district newsletter. 
• Photographs taken to accompany a newspaper article. 
• Photographs taken for use in a slide presentation and/or an electronic slide show about our District 

that is shown to new staff members, various service organizations, and groups from other schools. 
• Videos taken of participation in a special event or program. 
• Videoconferencing activities with other educational institutions. 
• Photographs taken to be used in pamphlets and/or brochures about our District. 
• Student's photograph/image and personal identifiers on the district's public website. 

 
The Board of Education policy requires that we have your permission to take pictures/images of your child. If you 
grant permission for these purposes, please sign and return this form to school. This permission will be in effect 
during the time your child attends any Egg Harbor Township School. If you wish to grant your permission at a 
further date, you may do so at any time by writing a note to your child's building principal. 

 
If you have any questions, please call the office of Information Technology Services at 609- 646-3268. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Dr. Kimberly Gruccio, Superintendent 

 

Child's Name:    
 

I give permission for my child's picture, electronic image, and/or name to be used as stated above. 

 
Date: ___________________    
 Parent Signature (required) 

 

http://www.eht.k12.nj.us/

